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Providing a positive and productive learning environment 

Offre un environnement d'apprentissage positif et productif. 

 

March 21, 2013 

 

 

What You Need to Know 

 

Special Dates 

 

March 25
th

 – Report cards to be sent home 

March27th – Parent teacher evening interviews 4:30 to 7:30 

March 28
th

 – Teacher PD and Parent teacher interviews  1:00 to 3:00  – NO SCHOOL FOR  

                        STUDENTS 

March 29
th

 –  Good Friday – No School    

April 1
st
 –       Easter Monday – No School 

April 19
th

 –    Teacher PD Day – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS  

 

We have had a busy month. It is hard to believe that it is now Spring. This means that we are on 

the countdown to the end of the school year. Grade 5 students and their parents have had the 

opportunity to attend Late Immersion information sessions and are in the process of deciding 

whether they will enter late immersion or the English program for middle school. We have not 

received information regarding grade 3 French Immersion information sessions or sign up forms 

but will pass them along as soon as we have that information.  

 

Important dates for March and April have been listed above. Please be sure to mark them on your 

calendar.  

 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank the Parent’s Association as well as all of our 

school parents for their generous treats and gifts during Staff Appreciation Week. Nothing 

brightens up a dreary February day then your thoughtfulness.  
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Report cards will be sent out next week. Because of the tight schedule due to Good Friday, 

please be sure to return your request for an interview promptly. We will make every effort to 

accommodate your request for a specific time but, please note that there may need to be 

rescheduling. 

 

 
 

Students in grades 4-5 completed an electronic survey and parents of all students have received 

the Tell Them for Me provincial surveys. Please return your paper copy, sealed in its envelope as 

soon as possible. A special thanks to families who completed the WITS survey administered in 

the winter. This is the last round of WITS data collection. We will continue to utilize this very 

successful program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dressing Warmly  
 

Parents are reminded to ensure that children come to school wearing clothing appropriate for the 

weather. Layers are best to help with temperature fluctuations. Waterproof boots and a change of 

clothing left at the school will avoid a call to you if your child gets wet.  

 

 


